


From: Herbertson, Charles charles.herbertson@culvercity.org
Subject: Fw: Maintenance Operations Division Employee of the Half

Date: February 4, 2021 at 3:02 PM
To: Ide, Alicia Alicia.Ide@culvercity.org

Alicia:

This was already approved my John.  Perhaps I didn't email it to you.

Charles

From: Nachbar, John <john.nachbar@culvercity.org>
Sent: Monday, December 28, 2020 4:16 PM
To: Herbertson, Charles <charles.herbertson@culvercity.org>
Subject: Re: Maintenance Operations Division Employee of the Half
 
I approve.

John M Nachbar | City Manager | City of Culver City | john.nachbar@culvercity.org | 310-253-6000  

From: Herbertson, Charles <charles.herbertson@culvercity.org>
Sent: Monday, December 28, 2020 4:16 PM
To: Nachbar, John <john.nachbar@culvercity.org>
Subject: Maintenance Operations Division Employee of the Half
 
John:

Here is a memo for the Maintenance Operations Division Employee of the Half for
your consideration.

Thank you,

Charles

A. Alicia Ide


